Parent tip: The next online Lunch & Learn workshop will be held this
Wednesday 1/13, and the topic is 'Effective Communications'. The
presentation focuses on how to communicate clearly and respectfully with
the people in your life. Learn how to get your point across in a way that will
encourage people to listen to you. These are for STUDENTSs only. Please talk
to your student about participating! RSVP at


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e044fafaf22abf85-lunch2?fbclid=IwAR0m_3GxHO0gk9-XD_wQPlg1LQmYjWvMG0YxO-D6wrqEwSlSy2ElWgifQQk
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e044fafaf22abf85-lunch2?fbclid=IwAR0m_3GxHO0gk9-XD_wQPlg1LQmYjWvMG0YxO-D6wrqEwSlSy2ElWgifQQk

